
 
 

 
From: B. W. St. Clair [mailto:stcl@comcast.net]  
Sent: Thursday, March 04, 2010 7:25 PM 
To: Mohammad Habib; Hossein Hashemzadeh 
Subject: STA extension 
 
Greetings Gentlemen:  Oneida Cty has an STA to operate on Ch 45.  They need 
an extension while waiting for BNPDTT-20090828ADB is being processed. 
  
If you have any questions, please let us know. 
  
Susan Hansen for... 
  
B. W. St. Clair 
2355 Ranch Drive 
Westminster, CO  80234 
303-465-5742 
303-465-4067 Fax 
stcl@comcast.net 


